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Parent Update: COVID-19 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of our Multi Academy Schools 
 
Just a quick note to thank you all for your continued support, cooperation and good wishes 
at this difficult time.  I hope that you and your families enjoyed a peaceful and holy Easter 
break are keeping safe and well. 

As we embark upon the Summer Term our MAC schools are operating normal school hours 
for the children of key workers and for vulnerable children and we continue to provide 
home learning activities for other pupils.  Apart from the Bank Holiday, Friday 8th May 2020, 
when all our schools will be closed, we will continue with this arrangement until we have 
further clarification and guidance from the government. 

Please do not hesitate to contact staff in our schools if you need any help or guidance during 
this difficult time and we continue to pray for the good health and safety of our entire St 
Nicholas Owen community.  St Nicholas Owen, Pray for us. 

With very best wishes 
Suzanne Horan 

Catholic Senior Executive Leader 


